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February 14, 1994
.

Marcy L. Colkitt
'

General, Counsel
Oncodpg'y Servies Corporation
2171 Sandy Drive
State College, PA 16803

Dear Ms. Colkitt:

This letter is in response to your February 14, 1994 letter to
Marian L. Zobler, in which you listed those interrogatories and
requests for admissions that you understood to be " deletions" from
the NRC staff's initi,al discovery request. Interrogatories E25-27
were inadvertently omitted, and should have been included in the
list of discovery requests which do not relate to the Department of
Justice investigation. Oncology Services Corporation should,
therefore, provide responses to them. I apologize for any ,

inconvenience this may have caused you.

I would also like to note that Interrogatory C2 was partially
modified, and not deleted, from the initial discovery request. In
addition, Interrogatory C1, Parts a-d and Parts f-l were modified. j

Part e of Interrogatory C1 was deleted.

Sincerely,

C/L{S Q
Catherine L. Marco
Counsel for NRC Staff
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cc: Service List
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